
Guidance for Group Leaders Att. 1

Starting A New Group

If you wish to become a Group Leader and propose the formation of a new group, please contact the 
Groups Co-ordinator at the monthly General Meeting or by email groups@u3avalldelopop.com with 
a brief proposal for the Group and this will be taken to the Committee by the Groups Co-ordinator on
your behalf.

The Groups Co-ordinator will be happy to provide all assistance and answer all questions to enable 
you to start a group.

It would be helpful to the Groups Co-ordinator if you could provide the following information.

Name of Proposed Group:                                                            

Group Leader Name and Membership Number:                                                            

Group Leader Phone numbers(s):                                                                                                                

Group Leader E-mail Address:                                                                                                                

Minimum Number of Members to Make the Group Viable:                                                                

Proposed Frequency of Meetings (weekly/monthly etc.):                                             

Proposed Meeting Place: Home(s) Yes  /   No
Proposed External Venue Yes  /   No

Aims or Description of Group Activity: 

Any Requirements for Group Members (such as skills, experience etc.)?

Any Costs for Members Participation (other than external venue and refreshments)?
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